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Dear Parent/Carer,                6th September 2024 

 

Y10 & 11 Woodstock Field - Sport & Health Lessons at Woodstock  

As we begin our Sport & Health curriculum at ACS, we want to ensure that our Y10 & 11 students who 

have lessons outdoors are fully prepared so that lessons can go ahead in all weather.  

We understand that going outside for lessons can be challenging for students and we ask for your support 

to encourage them to be as prepared as possible for wet and cold weather.  

We ask that all students, if possible, bring their own boots to every lesson when they are at Woodstock. 

We encourage students to borrow boots from a friend or family member, as the boots will only be used 

for the term when lessons are at Woodstock. Any student wishing to buy their own boots is welcome to 

do so. Please ensure they are NOT metal studs, if buying boots.  

Students who do not have boots at the start of the lesson will be expected to wear the boots 

that the school has provided. Teachers will inform students with at least 3 weeks prior to when they 

will be at Woodstock for lessons.  

To ensure that students are prepared, a kit list is provided below: 

●  ACS Green polo 

●  ACS Joggers  

●  Football boots (required - see notes above)  

●  Clean socks  

●  ACS Hoodie(optional) 

●  A dry headscarf if worn 

●  ACS black wool hat(optional) 

●  Long sleeved black base layer(optional) 

Students MUST bring their full ACS kit to every lesson, as when it is raining or cold and they will be at 

Woodstock with their group, we do not want students to have a wet or muddy uniform for the rest of 

the day.  

If you have any questions, please contact the student’s Sport & Health teacher at the school.  

Yours sincerely 

N.Hazley 

Miss Hazley 

TLL Sport & Health  
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